
                                         

City of La Pine 

90-day Notice of System Development Charge Modification 
 

 

The City of La Pine hereby issues public notice, pursuant to ORS 223.304, 

of its intent to modify its water and wastewater system development charges 

(SDCs). 

 

A technical report addressing the methodology and calculation of the 

proposed charges will be available for review after February 23, 2017 at La 

Pine City Hall, 16345 Sixth Street, La Pine, Oregon 97739, on the City 

Website at www.ci.la-pine.or.us or by calling 541-536-1432. 

 

A public hearing to take comments regarding the proposed modifications to 

the SDCs is scheduled for 5:30 p.m., Wednesday, May 24, 2017 at La Pine 

City Hall.  If you wish to comment but cannot attend the public hearing, 

please address written comments as follows: 

 

Cory Misley 

City Manager 

City of La Pine 

P.O. Box 2460 

16345 Sixth Street 

La Pine, OR 97739 

 

Written comments must be received by 4:00 p.m., Friday, May 19, 2017 to 

be considered. 

http://www.ci.la-pine.or.us/

